
 



 

Dear All, 
 

I hope I find you well. As some of you may know, I have taken on the role of Head of PSHE for Senior School, with the vision of 

providing our pupils with the tools to become independent, self-aware and resilient young people, who are able to positively 

contribute to society, not just now, but in the future. To achieve this, I will be working with the PSHE Association under the 

statutory guidance of the Relationships, Sex and Health Education Policy, September 2023, to deliver an engaging part of the 

national curriculum. To achieve this, I have devised a program that will centre around thee aspects, relationships, sex and 

health, living in the wider world and health and well-being. All of which will be delivered to your child within their lessons on a 

weekly basis.   
  

The purpose of this curriculum is to provide learners with a total learning experience, which includes not only taught lessons 

but also the routines, behaviours, events and activities that will ensure they can experience their education and so attain the 

best possible progress at the highest standards. The curriculum will also run alongside both Character Days with Enrichment 

and the Careers Development and IGNITE programs, so learners have multiple platforms to craft and develop themselves 

into the best version of whom they wish to be, both within their lives at school and as they take the next steps into the wider 

world.   
 

In order to further demonstrate my vision for the subject, over the next few pages you will find both the short and long term 

plan for the subject across each of the year groups, and will be able to identify how and where the three core themes of the 

programme are and how these are spread out across the six half terms. In seeing the breakdown you will notice how I have 

tried to align each year group, so everyone is studying the same theme at the same time in an attempt to aid communication 

across year groupd and allow teachers to enrich the lessons more as they may cross reference the material and insights they 

use throughout their teaching. In each case however, the content has been selected to ensure opportunities to develop a 

student’s knowledge, skills and attributes, through a programme that is relevant and appropriate to the ethos of our school 

and the needs of our learners.  
 

If you have any questions or queries about any of the content covered in this curriculum, then please do not hesitate to 

contact me through email at lfitzpatrick@huddersfield-grammar.co.uk. 
 

Kindest regards 
 

Liam Fitzpatrick 

mailto:lfitzpatrick@huddersfield-grammar.co.uk


 



 
 



 



 
 



 



 







 



 





 


